From: Wandasteph

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Create moratoriam on medium or large hog farms
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 12:31:04 PM

| urge you to create a permanent moratorium on medium and large hog
farms in the Buffalo River's watershed. Protect the people who live in the
area, the tourist attraction and natural beauty in the Natural State.

Wanda B. Stephens
1177 E Ridgeway Dr
Fayetteville, AR 72701i
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